Sun City, Arizona 85351

January 11, 1979

GREETINGS AND BEST WISHES FOR A HAPPY AND SATISFYING 1979 !

The first regular meeting of the Sun City Amateur Radio Club in 1979
will be held at 7330 P.M,, Tuesday, January 16, at our new regular
meeting place in the Lake View Recreation Center, lower level. (Use
the east entrance,)

Our President, Roy Corderman, W/ZW, has appointed an able slate of
committee chairmen and plans are well under way for an active and
record-breaking year.

The program feature for the evening is titled "A New Approach To
Hearing Aid" and will be presented by President Corderman himself., Don't
miss seeing and hearing about a most novel and interesting development
in that field.

And just a reminder-

Annual dues for the year 1979 are now payable, so if you haven't yet
paid up, please see our new Treasurer, Harold Jonte, K7AZI, at the meeting.
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